
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF PLANNING ASSESSMENT COMMISSION MEETING 
Shepherds Bay Foreshore, Meadowbank Concept Plan MP09_0216 MOD 2 
 
The Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) has completed its assessment of the above 
proposal. The application has been referred to the Planning Assessment Commission (the Commission) 
for determination, under the terms of the Minister’s delegation. 
 
The Commission to determine the application comprises Mr Joe Woodward PSM (chair), Mr Stephen 
O'Connor and Professor Zada Marie Lipman. 
 
Due to the level of public interest in the proposal, the Commission will be meeting to hear public views 
on the Assessment Report and recommendation, prior to determining the proposal. This is a final 
opportunity for interested parties to comment on the DP&E’s assessment and recommended conditions 
of approval, before a decision is made. 
 
The Commission meeting is scheduled to commence at 3:00pm on Monday, 5 December 2016 at the 
Ryde-Eastwood Leagues Club, 117 Ryedale Road West Ryde NSW 2114. The meeting is open to 
the public to observe the proceedings. 
 
If you wish to comment on the DP&E’s recommendation at the meeting, you must register to speak, by 
contacting Philippa Vale on (02) 9383 2115 before 1:00pm, Friday, 2 December 2016. 
  
The Assessment Report (including recommendation) is available on the Commission’s website 
www.pac.nsw.gov.au (reference: Shepherds Bay Foreshore, Meadowbank Concept Plan MP09_0216 
MOD 2 - D439/16).  Other documents associated with the application are available on the DP&E’s 
website via http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au (reference: MP09_0216 MOD2). 
 
 
Enquiries: Jade Hoskins (02) 9383 2114 
  NSW Planning Assessment Commission  
  Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000 
  Email: pac@pac.nsw.gov.au  
 
Please note that any information provided to the Commission may be published on the 
Commission’s website, unless it contains a clear statement that you do not want it to be made 
public. For documents provided by individuals, personal contact details, other than names, will 
be removed from the document before it is published. However personal information is 
sometimes provided to relevant government departments. Before writing to the Commission, 
please read the Commission’s Privacy Statement which is available at www.pac.nsw.gov.au or 
by calling 02 9383 2100. 
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